
older ess Co se aton Commssio

6 August 2015

New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services
Timothy W. Drew, Administrator
Public Information and Permitting Unit
P0 Box 95
Concord, NH 03302-0095

Dear Mr. Drew:

Although Eversource-Northern Pass has not formally applied to the Site
Evaluation Committee, please accept this letter as a formal application of the Holderness
Conservation Commission to be an intervener when this happens. As one of the
communities along the project pathway, the Holderness Conservation Commission has
actively followed the project since its inception and feel that we can provide helpful
information when the Site Evaluation Committee begins its work.

On behalf of the olderness Conservation Commission,

Chair, Holdemess Conservation Commission

CC: Holderness Conservation Commission members, Holderness Selectboard, Senator
Jeannie Forrester, Rep. Suzanne Smith

Holderness Conservation Commission
Town of Holderness, P0 Box 203

Holderness, NH 03245-0203


